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Depleted Uranium:
Panel Discussion

Depleted Uranium (DU) munitions in Iraq threaten the
health of our soldiers and the Iraqi people. DU rounds

have also been found in Hawaii. How bad, and where, is
the DU in Hawaii? Must our returning veterans get tested

for DU exposure in Iraq?

The public, and especially veterans and military families
are invited to hear our panel discuss this and answer your

questions at 7pm in MCC Ka Lama 103.

Panelists include Dr. Lorrin Pang, Maui Dept. of Health
Officer; Sol Kaho’ohalahala, Executive Director of the

Kaho’olawe Island Reserve Commission, and
Karen Chun, energy engineer and DU researcher.

Inform yourself about the dangers of Depleted Uranium
at this public meeting.


